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Subject: DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES, REQUEST FOR 
LICENSE AMENDMENT, Control No. ~+- '""~ 3 "7 71 ei~ 

Dear Mr. Thompson: 

Re our request for the amendment to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission License to 
add the following radionuclides to our Denver Satellite Facility at Building 20, Denver 
Federal Center, Denver, Colorado. 

Radionuclide 
Tritium (Hydrogen-3) 
Carbon-14 
Cesium-137 

Chemical/Physical Form 
Any 
Any 
Solid 

Maximum Amount, mCi 
1.0 
1.0 
0.04 

We have received a quote from CL YN Environmental, Fredericks, MD of$24,000.00 to 
remove the above radioactive waste from the Facility in Denver, CO. 
The Tritium (Hydrogen-3) and Carbon-14 was being used as part of a research project 
from the previous Facility. 
The project was terminated when they moved. The Cesium-137 source was from a 
Liquid Scintillation Counter. The Company is no longer in business. 

Should you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact: 
Edmond J. Baratta, Radiation Safety Officer@ 781-756-9742 and/or 
edmond. baratta@fda.hhs.gov 

Sincerely~ 

Brian Baker, Center Director 
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